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  Now Accepting Applications for Team Manager to 2011 International Cup  

  
March 1, 2011 - The Canadian Baton Twirling Federation is now accepting applications for the position of Team
Manager for the Canadian Contingent to the 2011 WBTF International Cup in Jacksonville, Florida.

The Job Description and Application Form are attached. Submission instructions are included in the Application Form.
The successful applicant will be contacted by telephone and announced on the website.
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